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Term 2 Week  10 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It’s hard to believe we are halfway through 2021. It 

has certainly been a great term for both staff and 

students at Bargo. I’ve witnessed some great 

learning in the classrooms and playground and our 

students have been at their Bargo best with their 

behaviour and attention to achieving their 

potential. So far this term students have 

participated in: 

• Drumming with Mr Keighley 

• Dance with Mrs Smart and Miss Mawson 

• Southern Stars with Mrs Ellis 

• K-2 Zoo excursion 

• Gala Days for Soccer, Oztag and Rugby 

League 

• NAIDOC assembly and activities 

• Fundraisers 

• Cross Country Championships 

• NAPLAN 

and much more. 

Reports 

Reports went home with students yesterday. Please 

discuss these with your child/ren. Inside the 

envelope is the booking information for parent/

teacher interviews. Children are welcome to 

attend the interviews to discuss their progress. If 

anyone has any issues with booking, please 

contact the school so we can assist you. 

Hall Hire 

Our hall can be hired by community members and 

organisations for use under the Department of 

Education’s Community Use Agreement. The hall 

can be used for social groups, fitness groups and 

as a place to meet. If you know of any groups or 

are involved in a group looking for a place to utilise 

after hours at a reasonable rate, please contact 

the school to discuss availability of the hall.  

Athletics Carnival 

Our athletics carnival will be held at Onslow Oval in 

Camden on Thursday 15th July from approximately 

10am. Staff will be working during the term break 

to organise the carnival with more information 

when we return for Term 3. 

Calendar 

25 JUNE LAST DAY TERM 2 

12 July Staff Development Day 

15 July 
Athletics Carnival 

NSW PSSA Cross Country 

19-22 July Parent Teacher Interviews 

19 July SSW Girls Touch 

21 July Southern Stars Rehearsal 

22 July SSW Girls Rugby League-7s 

19-22 July Parent Teacher Interviews 



Keep Informed 

Parents and community members can download 

the NSW Schools Updates app that allows parents 

and carers to receive updates for NSW public 

schools. Simply go to the App store or Google Play 

to download for free. 

Stay safe and Healthy 

Unfortunately, as we head into the term break 

COVID-19 has become a significant focus for our 

state. As a school we will be receiving updates 

throughout the break about what current 

situations will mean for schools. As we begin to 

return please ensure you access our platforms for 

any information. We always post on Facebook, 

Seesaw and Schoolstream to ensure all parents 

and carers receive current advice.  

On behalf of the staff we hope that all families 

can stay healthy and have an enjoyable mid term 

break whether that be at home or away. Take 

care and we look forward to another great term 

when we return on Tuesday 13 July 2021. 

Regards 

Ben Green 

Principal 

 


















